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Join us in celebrating the 2023 Communities 
In Schools of Kalamazoo graduates! June is 
the month we celebrate the students who 
have set out to see their promise fulfilled—
to graduate and be prepared for the next 
step in their unique path. 

Read more about these unique individuals. 
Please feel free to fill out the enclosed 
envelope with a message to any or all of 
them. 

Continue reading about more 2023 graduates on the inside!











A Night to Recognize 
and Celebrate 
CIS high school site coordinators and success coaches 
hosted CIS graduates and their guests at Revel & Roll for 
an evening of celebration and reflection. 

For 2023, over 35 CIS supported students have graduated 
with their 2023 class! We are incredibly proud of all their 
efforts and barriers they have overcome to get to graduation.





Going further than before is what Communities In Schools 
of Kalamazoo (CIS) is all about. The services, community 
connections, and one-on-one time we provide is meant to 
help our students go further than before. 

A new pair of glasses allows students to see better than before. 
A tutor helps them understand better than before. A well-child 
visit or dental cleaning positions them to be healthier than before. 
A counseling or grief group session allows them to mentally feel 
better than before. Seeing, understanding, and feeling better 
than before is the key to going further than before. 

As a first-generation graduate, I know what it feels like to “go 
further.” In conversing with students, I often ask who will be 
the first in their family to graduate high school or college. While 
some feel self-conscious about answering yes to this question, 
many others recognize it for the significance that it carries. Not 
all CIS students are first-generation graduates, but all have 
overcome barriers – with the support of loved ones, school 
staff and CIS – to go further than they have gone before.

As you help CIS go further than we’ve ever gone before, you 
ensure that more kids in our community can continue to go 
further than before to stay in school and achieve in life. Thank 
you for all that you do!

James Devers, Executive Director

If you believe in our efforts to ensure that ALL kids stay in school and achieve 
in life, please visit www.ciskalamazoo.org or call 269.337.1601 for more 
details on getting involved with CIS.  

The work of Communities In Schools of Kalamazoo is supported by the 
Kalamazoo Public Schools, the City of Kalamazoo, the Michigan Department 
of Education (21st Century Community Learning Centers), local foundations, 
and donors like you.

180 East Water Street, Suite 2000
Kalamazoo, MI 49007

www.ciskalamazoo.org

VOLUNTEER: Change a child’s 
life, and yours as well!

DONATE: Invest in the future of 
our community. $1,500 supports a 
student for a year.

From our executive director

Sign up for our e-newsletter

News and CIS of 
Kalamazoo Updates
•	 ThinkSummer! will begin 6/26. Check out our Facebook 

page for lots of photos throughout the summer to see 
what kids are doing in the program.

•	 Annual Walking With Purpose begins in October! Learn 
more about the initiative or sign up to be a team captain 
now by visiting our website, www.ciskalamazoo.org!

•	 We are in need of more volunteers for the upcoming 
school year. If you are interested in volunteering or know 
somebody who would make a great volunteer, please visit 
our website, www.ciskalamazoo.org!


